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8 May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Catering Provision Update for Thursday 9th May 2024 
 
Following our letter of yesterday, regarding the disruption caused by the activation of the sprinkler system, 
regrettably we have to inform you that we will only be able to serve cold alternatives at break and lunchtime again 
tomorrow.   
 
As I am sure you can imagine there are a wide range of health and safety checks that must be carried out before the 
kitchen can re-open. We fully expect that these will all have been completed before the end of tomorrow and are 
confident that we will be able to offer hot food again on Friday.  
 
However, we may not be able to provide the full menu for the next couple of weeks until the kitchen is fully 
operational once again. Fish and Chip Friday may not even be possible for a little while, but we can assure you that 
the Catering Team is doing absolutely everything they can to provide as normal a service as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms J Parker  Mrs J Brickwood     Mr D Treble         Miss L Smith 
Head of Lower School Head of Middle School     Head of Upper School       Head of Sixth Form 
 

 
  

 
 


